
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service ward update noted. 
 
4         There was submitted and noted a report by the Scottish Fire and Rescue  
Service regarding the current issues, incidents and work being carried out in  
the ward for Quarter 3, from 1st September to 31st December 2024. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership noted that any questions with regard to the 
report should be emailed to Councillor Doherty at laura.doherty@glasgow.gov.uk to 
forward to Station Commander McKinlay.  
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